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VSR and Lamborghini to return to Fanatec GT World Challenge Asia 
 
VSR will return to Asia in 2024 with two Lamborghini Huracán GT3 Evo 2 cars 
confirmed for the 2024 Fanatec GT World Challenge Asia. The driver line-up for one 
car is confirmed and will see the 2023 Am Champion Bian Ye from China pair up 
with Italian Edoardo Liberati. The drivers for the second car are still to be decided. 
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VSR raced successfully in Asia before the Covid-19 pandemic, winning the Am 
Championship in 2017 and finishing 3rd in Pro-Am in 2019. In the intervening years 
the Italian based team has picked up the International GT Open and Italian GT Sprint 
and Endurance Championships. 
 
Vincenzo Sospiri (VSR Team Principal): I’m very proud to be returning to Asia with 
the support of Lamborghini Squadra Corse and am thrilled to welcome Bian to the 
VSR family. I am sure he and Edoardo will make a competitive pairing and look 
forward to announcing a strong line-up for the sister car shortly.  
 
Jon Flinn (Lamborghini Squadra Corse Motorsport Coordinator, APAC): We are very 
excited to welcome VSR back to Asia, having had some great experiences and strong 
results together in the past. I am confident that their successful track record, 
combined with the exciting driver pairing of Bian and Edoardo will bring a 
competitive package to the Fanatec GT World Challenge Asia. 
 
Giorgio Sanna (Lamborghini Squadra Corse, Head of Motorsport): We are very 
motivated about our return to the Fanatec GT World Challenge Asia after a few years 
absence. Asia Pacific is an important market for us and combining the experience of 
VSR with Bian and Edoardo we expect a competitive season.    
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